
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

The year has started well, the children are beginning to become familiar with 

the staff and their surroundings. Thank you all for your cooperation during 

this period as it is very important that all children feel safe and secure in the 

setting. 

Theme for the month: 

Getting to Know You 

Our theme for the month of September is Getting to 

know you. 

We will be chatting and finding out all about each other 

 

Songs and Rhymes 

• Tommy Thumb 

• Head, Shoulders, Knees and Toes 

• I’ve got a body 

• Baa Baa Black Sheep 

• Hickory Dickory Dock 

 

September Birthdays 

• Lilly Boyce      11th September 

• Heidi Mimnagh    14th September 

• Farrah McDermott   20th September 

• Saoirse Deazley    21st September 

• Sienna McCullagh Maguire  28th September 

 

 

 



 

 

Snack Money 

We will start collecting this from Monday 13th September. Anyone who has 

already paid for the week of the 6th will have this forwarded to next week. 

 

There will be a monthly newsletter which will be place on the school website, 

I will send a text monthly when it becomes available. The school holiday 

dates can also be found on the website. 

Nursery will be closed Wednesday 27th, Thursday 28th, Friday 29th October 

and Monday1st November for the Halloween Midterm. 

 

 

Thank you for your continuing support and co-operation. 

Yours sincerely, 

E Shelley. 


